
Special No+ce! 
 

The Pool will not be opened for Memorial 
Weekend. 
 
This is to inform everyone that 
unfortunately the pool will not be open for 
the Memorial Day weekend. We have had 
several issues, including a pump having to 
be rebuilt, that have prevented us from 
obtaining our cer?ficate.  We are addressing 
the pump along with the other issues and 
will open the pool as soon as we can. 
 
Thank you for your pa?ence. 


